



AdChoices D

denverpost.com

Sports

Newsletter: Sign In | Register Commenting: Sign In | Register

August 22, 2011

Classifieds

YAHOO!

a HOME | MEDIA KIT | SIGN UP FOR BREAKING NEWS EMAIL ALERTS

Business

WEEKLY AD SPECIALS FROM THE DENVER POST

Politics

Entertainment

Lifestyles

Home > News > Breaking News

Denver deputy gets 24 years for child abuse, attempted sex assault

🖸 BOOKMARK 📑 😭 🧦 ... ■ PRINT ■ EMAIL

Your Hub

Weekly A

By The Denver Post

News

POSTED: 08/08/2011 05:12:17 PM MDT UPDATED: 08/08/2011 07:37:16 PM MDT

Recommend

Opinion

Travel

One person recommends this. Be the first of vour

A veteran Denver County sheriff's deputy today was sentenced to 24 years in prison, according to the Denver District Attorney's office.

Mark Davis, 49, pleaded guilty earlier this year to child abuse and attempted sexual assault on a child involving two victims: a 12-yearold boy he abused between August 2002 and June 2006 and an 8year-old boy abused between June 2010 and September 2010.

He received the maximum sentence possible under his plea agreement.

In addition to his prison sentence, he has a 12-year suspended sentence on the condition he successfully complete eight years of Sex Offender Intensive Supervision Probation after he is released, prosecutors said.



Mark Davis (|)

When he was arrested last October, Davis had worked for the Denver Sheriff's Department for 14 years.

At the time of his arrest, investigators said the allegations did not involve his duties as a deputy.

■ PRINT ■ EMAIL RETURN TO TOP » GET HOME DELIVERY » TERMS OF USE

WE RECOMMEND

FROM AROUND THE WEB (SPONSORED) **Unthinkable Poised to Happen on Wall** Street. See Disturbing Charts. (Newsmax.com)

5 Drinks to Avoid with Acid Reflux (Health

Kittens on the Dinner Menu in Deleware County (Petside.com)

Valley News: Missing Man, Chair Killing, Vehicular Attack, Alleged Copper Thieves and Taggers Caught (Patch - North Hollywood-Toluca Lake, CA)

POPULAR TALKERS EMAILED VOTED YEAR AGO

Real Estate

Site

Rosen: Lower rate, higher revenues

Autos

Editorial: Allowing federal gas tax to lapse is unacceptable

The U.S. Postal Service is adapting to changes

Littwin: Giddyup, cowboy

Shopping

Search

Guest Commentary: State legislators should rethink tiered utility rates

Editorial: The Great quarterback controversy

Editorial: Heath tax plan picks up steam

Quillen: Saving us from socialism

